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Dear Friends, 

As I write this (Glenn), from my parents house in 

N.Ireland I have time to reflect on a challenging 

year for both Julie Anne and myself just with the busyness of work and at home. 

We give thanks to all of you for your prayers and financial support through this 

past year and thank you again for walking with us. Esther and I arrived back in 

N.Ireland 26th November. It’s been good to spend time with my parents and we 

have stayed with Julie Anne’s parents as well. Also some time with cousins catch-

ing up. Moneymore is a small place and Esther finds it strange that I know so 

many people as we walk around or go to the shop/Church. We’ve also been to 

the church Julie Anne grew up in (Wellington). Esther lost count how many peo-

ple came to her and said she looked “just like her mum!” . Glenn has also been 

speaking about MAF and his role in Mareeba on four occasions to date, one at a 

local primary school assembly , which was a first for him. Julie Anne, Joshua, 

Nakia and Benjamin will arrive here on 15th December D.V.  
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1. On a cold and frosty morning walking 

around SpringHill house, Moneymore. 
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We, the Cousley Family would like 

to take this opportunity to wish you 

all a Blessed and Peaceful Christ-

mas. And a wonderful New Year. 

For to us a child is born, 

    to us a son is given, 

    and the government will be on his 

shoulders. 

And he will be called 

    Wonderful Counselor, Mighty 

God, 

    Everlasting Father, Prince of 

Peace.  

Isaiah 9 v 6  

Mareeba Musings 



Prayer sec: Roger and Elizabeth 
Green 
16 Wellington Crescent,  
Ballymena., 
Co. Antrim, 
BT 42 2RZ 
Phone: 028 25583471 
e-mail: eliz.roger44@gmail.com 

For change of address or other information,  

Contact: Mission Aviation Fellowship (UK). 

Tel: 0845 850 9505 or, 

e-mail: adam.pope@maf-uk.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/mafuk 

twitter@flying4life                    

www.maf-uk.org 

glenn.cousley@mafint.org.uk 
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Julie Anne’s school term finished on 

6th December Her final week of the 

year was very busy with prize giving 

events, (pictured left) finalising re-

ports and end of year parties. She also 

has been busy preparing the house 

for a lady and her daughter she 

knows through church, who will be 

staying in the house during the time 

we are in N.Ireland. 
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 A few more speaking dates for your diary: 

Sun.29th Dec. Magherafelt Baptist Church 

Sun. 5th Jan Enniskillen Presbyterian Church 

Sun.12th Jan Knockloughrim  Church of Ireland 

 

Esther helping 

Grandad and 

Grandma  Cousley 

put up their tree. 

Glenn speaking at a school assembly. 

Prayer Points: 

Pray for our home assignment that we will have a good balance between 

catching up with friends and family and rest. 

Pray for good meetings. 

Pray for safety as we travel  around by road. 

For Benjamin for safe travels as he returns to Australia on 4th January 


